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NOTICE OF CSIR REQUEST FOR QUOTATION (RFQ) CANCELLATION
(RFQ NO:  5343/04/06/2018)
Request for Quotation (RFQ)

For the supply of road grading services to the CSIR

 

On the 25th of May 2018, the CSIR invited suitably qualified and experienced service providers to submit proposals for the above-mentioned request. The closing date was the 4th of June 2018.
The request for above mentioned services has unfortunately been cancelled due to no suitable proposals received.
 

The CSIR wishes to thank all the bidders that showed interest in this RFX, and do apologise for any inconvenience caused as a result of this cancellation.
Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za
CSIR – Cancellation of <RFX>


